
 

The flowers on the altar today were do-

nated by Linda Sleeseman in loving memory of James Sleeseman. 

 

Today, during the 10:30 a.m. service, John Joseph 

Fall will be made a child of God through the waters of Holy Baptism. 
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STATS 

Unified Envelopes      $7,897.00 

Loose                $45.25 

Sunday School     $6.05 

Miscellaneous             $575.95 

Debt                $30.00 

Facility Improvements  $20.00 

Total:           $8,574.25 

 



We thank the Lord for blessing Bill and Donna Cross with 46 years of 

marriage tomorrow, April 25, 2016. We pray that God will bless them with many years to come! 

 

Today, April 24, 2016, is our annual church and school Spring Clean-Up Day. 

Please bring your rakes, shovels, brooms, and cleaning supplies. We want to clean the outdoor grounds at 

church and school as well as to do some indoor cleaning at church. We will start our cleaning day at 1:00 

p.m. The more help we have, the faster we finish and the more beautiful the buildings and grounds will look. 

 At 4:00 p.m. we will stop work and have a tailgate party with brats at the school pavilion. If you would like 

to help donate food or other items, please contact  Pastor Thomford. 

 

The Easter Flowers are starting to fade a bit and the 

Flower Committee welcomes anyone to begin to take home the flowers they 

donated, especially the Easter Lilies. Otherwise, as the blossoms end, the 

Flower Committee will begin to dispose of those flowers that have no more 

blossoms on them.  

 

Every year, the children of Zion Lutheran 

School put on a play or a musical for their families and the church congregation (and anyone who wants to 

come!). This year, the students will be having a talent show. This show will take place at 7:00 p.m. on May 

25, 2016 at the Peet Community Center and you are invited and encouraged to participate! If you have some 

talents you would like to perform for the congregation, please let the school staff know and we would be de-

lighted to make you a part of the show! 

 

The Covenant Cancer Care Center in Saginaw (5400 Macki-

naw Rd., Saginaw, MI 48604) will be having free skin cancer screenings on Thursday, May 5, 2016 from 

5:30-7:30 p.m. If you are uninsured or your insurance doesn’t cover skin screenings, please call 989-583-

6278, option 1 to register today. Space is limited! 

 

All of our Sunday School children and Lutheran Elementary School children 

will be singing on May 22, 2016 at the 10:30 a.m. service. The Sunday School children will receive their mu-

sic in the beginning of May and start practicing during the first part of Sunday School in the following weeks. 

  


